
 
 
 
 
 
Notice of Hotel Building Exterior Inspection and Repair Work 
 
 
Thank you for your loyal patronage of the RIHGA Royal Hotel Tokyo. 
 
In accordance with the 10-year exterior inspection requirement in Article 12 of the 
Building Standards Act, we would like to inform you that the hotel building exterior 
will be inspected and repaired during the following dates. We will do our best to 
minimize any inconvenience, so we ask for your understanding and cooperation. 
 
Schedule: 
 Garden side: From Monday, July 10, 2023 to Friday, September 22, 2023 

Shinmejiro-dori Ave side: From June 2023 to the end of February 2024 (excluding the 
period for the Garden side) 

*Construction workers may enter and exit the hotel starting May for preparation work. 
 
Time (tentative): 
 Between 8:00 a.m. and 6:00 p.m. 
 
Location: 
 Floors 1 to 5 of the hotel building 
 
Work contents: 
 Exterior inspection, tile repair, painting, replacing window seals, cleaning, etc. 
 
*During the work hours, there may be some noise and vibration, but we will do our best 
to minimize it. 
 
Thank you. 
 

RIHGA Royal Hotel Tokyo 
General Manager 

 


